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To commemorate World Day Against Trafficking in Persons IDWF
launched a Tweetathon on July 30, during which a discussion on
Human Trafficking and Forced Labor took place. Affiliates, allies,
partners and funders were invited to join the conversation.

How does human trafficking mostly affect women?
Is there anything missing from the definition of forced labor? What is it?
Why forced labour and/or fair recruitment of migrant workers, including
DW, are important issues, especially under COVID-19?
What mechanisms are there in your sector/country to fight trafficking? 

We talked about:

and much more.

OUR POLICY BRIEF RECOMMENDATIONS FOR DOMESTIC WORKERS UNDER COVID-19: 



The Indonesian House of Representatives decided to postpone the deliberation of the
decade long proposed Domestic Workers Protection Bill. Domestic workers (DW) and
activists were hopeful of the possibility of endorsement of this bill, however the
Speakers of the House did not endorse it as an initiative of The House in the July 16
plenary.

IDWF affiliate, JALA PRT (The National Network for DW Advocacy) has been striving to
fight for this bill for 16 years. It contains several key provisions, including a provision
on direct and indirect recruitment. It also grants DWs the right to decent working
hours, a day off consisting of uninterrupted 24 hours, annual leaves and social
protection, including health, work accident and old age insurance. It also regulates
criminal provisions to protect DWs from discrimination, exploitation, harassment and
violence by employers and placement agencies. 

IDWF and JALA PRT deeply regret the postponing of this bill that left almost 5 million
DWs in the country unprotected. DWs and their families are among the marginalized
communities that are living in poverty. The government can no longer neglect and put
the fates of the 5 million people afloat.
 

Read more by clicking here. 
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Domestic Workers’ voices in Indonesia are being neglected;
the long overdue Domestic Workers Protection Bill has not
been endorsed.

“This is now the time that we put an end to discrimination against DWs and move
away from feudal perspective.” Said Lita Anggraini from JALA PRT.
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